
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MEDIA ADVISORY 
 
 

DWS to engage communities and SMME’s on benefits of Kwaggaskloof 
infrastructure project 
 
 
25 November 2020 
 
The Department of Water and Sanitation (DWS) invites members of the media to a Kwaggaskloof 
Project stakeholder meeting to be held on Thursday, 26 November 2020 at Worcester Townhall 
 
The Kwagaskloof Dam rehabilitation, valued at R84 million, is set to open job and business opportunities 
for the local community. The stakeholder meeting is aimed at informing interested community members 
about the project and the opportunities that will be created. 
 
DWS is committed to the acceleration of infrastructure development and maintenance to transform the 
lives of the citizens, particularly the previously disadvantaged communitities. 
. 

Members of the media are invited as follows: 

Date : 26 November 2020 
 
Venue : Worcester Townhall 
 
Time : 12h00 
 
 

Issued by the Department of Water & Sanitation  

 

For RSVP contact: Malusi Rayi on 083 320 1249, RayiM@dws.gov.za ,     
 
Makgala Sekonyela on 021 941 6332 and SekonyelaM@dws.gov.za ;  
 
 
For media enquires contact: Sputnik Ratau 082 874 2942 or RatauS@dwa.gov.za   
 

 

For media releases, speeches and news visit the Water & Sanitation portal at: www.dwa.gov.za   
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